January 26, 2016

RE: Letter of Referral

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to introduce you to National Auditing Services & Consulting, LLC and to
recommend them to you to secure refunds that may be due your organization for either
water, gas, electric or real estate taxes for your organizations’ property.

As a not-for-profit organization, funding is extremely important to us. National Auditing
Services & Consulting, LLC worked on behalf of Bethel Gospel Assembly, Inc. and was able
to secure a significant refund for our church through use of a proprietary database. Through
timely submission of documents that were requested from us and through their research, we
were very pleased with the refunds that we received.

National Auditing Services & Consulting, LLC continues to work on our behalf as additional
information becomes available. | believe you will find that their professional services will
enhance your organizations’ budget.

Sincerely,

Wiehatee P (letrnay—

Michelle P. Robinson
Church Business Administrator

2-26 East 120th Street
New York, NY 10035

212.860.1510
info@bethelga.org
bethelga.org



